
PDS Minutes for September 9, 2008 
 
The Meeting Dates for the Pre-Dental Society this semester are: 
Wednesday, September 17 
Tuesday, September 30 
Wednesday, October 15 
Tuesday, October 28 
Wednesday, November 12 
Tuesday, December 2 
All meetings are at 7:00 in Chemistry A304. 
 
At our next meeting on September 17, Dr. Thibodeau, Assistant Dean of Admissions of 
UConn Dental School will be coming to meet with the society and discuss dental schools, 
the application process and the DAT.  Please come prepared with questions! 
 
We will be collecting dues at the next two meetings.  The dues are $10 per semester and 
the money will be used for t-shirts, transportation to events and any materials needed by 
the society.  If you would like to be a voting member of the club you must pay your dues 
during one of the next two meetings. 
 
Those interested in DAT study groups or academic tutoring should contact Mike 
(mikhail.tsesis@uconn.edu), Will (william.wong@uconn.edu) or Sajal 
(sajal.swaroop@uconn.edu).  There are not many members planning on taking the DAT 
over the next few months, but the boys have generally offered their tutoring services for 
any who need it.  Please contect them directly. They would be happy to help you and are 
a great resource! 
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